
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 60th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB2374 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  11469 

 Author: Rep. Hill 

 Date: 2/10/2025 

 Impact:  No Impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB2374, as introduced, allows the logo display required by the Filmed in Oklahoma Act of 2021 

to be satisfied by a three second feature of the logo during the opening credits.  

 

Current law requires the logo to be display in the ending credits for at least five seconds. This 

change would give the production company discretion to choose when to feature the required 

logo display.  

  

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB2374 allows a production company to display the logo required by the 

Filmed in Oklahoma Act of 2021 during the opening credits.  

 

This measure is not expected to impact state revenue or state appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Zachary Penrod, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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